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The Councillors were summoned to attend a meeting of the Widworthy Parish Council to be held at Wilmington Village Hall on Tuesday, December 14th, 2021 starting at 7.30pm.  The following matters were discussed. 
Those present Cllrs Rupert Joy (Chair), Ian Morison and Andrew Pearsall also Carol Miltenburg, Clerk.  No members of the public were present.

MINUTES


1. Apologies for absence from Clr Preston & declaration of interests in item 2 in this meeting was made by Cllr Pearsall as he lives near the proposed entrance to the site. 

2. Planning.  21/3064/RES - Site Of Former Quarry, Wilmington, EX14 9JR. Reserved matters application for landscaping on application 21/1483/OUT.  They have no objection to the proposal.  However, they do feel that as set out in their comments on 21/1483/OUT that they would very much welcome more specific detail from the developer on what he is going to do.

3. Any Other Business. Cllr Joy reported on a conversation with Marc Kastner concerning a noticeboard at St Cuthberts and the PCC are also keep to place on there so it would be possible to split the cost between the two bodies.  Clerk to chase grant application.  The Post Box adjacent to Home Farm Hotel has still not been repositioned after it was knocked down.  Clerk to contact the Post Office and suggest it could be moved to the other side of New Road. Cllr Joy will be unable to attend the proposed meeting on January 11th.  The Council agreed to meet on January 18th.

Date, place & time of next meeting:-  Tuesday, January 18th, 2022 at Wilmington Village Hall starting at 7.30pm.  

The meeting ended at 8.30pm



